
From: Cllr Richard Dunbar <Richard.Dunbar@bradford.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 November 2021 22:14 
To: Licensing Team <Licensing@bradford.gov.uk> 
Cc: David Green <david.green@ageukbd.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Gambling Policy Review - City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council 
 
Hi, 
 
I would like see greater cross departmental collaboration and sorting this policy with a greater 
emphasis on public health approaches. 
 
I would also be interested in seeing your distribution lists for the consultation 
 
Thanks  
 
Cllr Richard Dunbar (He/Him) 
Representing Thornton, Allerton & Sandy Lane 
Bradford District LGBTQ+ Champion 
Bradford 2025-Engagement & Inclusion Group Chair 
West Yorkshire Police and Crime Panel 
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